22nd August 1930,

Mre William Ottmann,

The United States Trinting & Lithograph Co.,
85 to 101, NorthThird Street,

BROOKIYH, HaYe,

Dear lir. Ottmann,

1 was delighted to hear about the very pleasant
trip thet you and William hed and that he is doing so well.

I am at present getting an opinion a8 to whether
it will Dbe necessary to incorporate in the Stute of New
York rather than in the Dominion of Canade in order to make
contributions exempted from income-tax. A8 soon :s we get
the thing organized I will let you know,

In regard to the tyrewriter we have had no bill for
ite It is working very well and we ere very grateful to you
for thinking of sending this to the ILaboretory.

Very sincerely yours,

WOP/HLe






